From: Karyl Gothe <karylgothe@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 8:49 AM
To: Chad Centola

Subject: Recycling

[You don't often get email from karylgothe@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Greetings,

My name is Karyl Gothe and my address is 55447 Big River Dr, Bend OR 97707.

I am in favor of adding a recycling pickup program to our neighborhood. | hope you will seriously consider a recycling
program and implement one as soon as practicable and possible. Pickup service would encourage recycling among
residents in the southern part of the county and help save our planet.

Best,

Karyl Gothe

Sent from my iPad



